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Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: (No first or last name submitted ?) 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• Lima, Ohio 45801 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (no home phone provided?) 
• Altemative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: (no e-mail address provided) 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Ohio Power Company, AEP 
• (no account name provided?) 
• (no service address provided?) 
• (no service phone number provided?) 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
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re: "AEP Ohio's proposed merger of Columbus Southern Power (CSP) and Ohio Power (OPCo) tiirough 
a single set of rates for all AEP Ohio customers." 

I am against this merger. The CSP system is a more expensive system to build and maintain. (Higher 
voltages, more underground cabling, more difficult R/W, etc.) OPCo should not have its rates increased 
to subsidize the metropolitan area of Colimibus, 

The OPCo rates should be kept separate. 
This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t he iinag< .̂s apx^earing a re an 
accura te and coiar>l«te repro too t ion cf a case f i l e 
document del ivered in tha re^^ la r coMrt:^ of bus iness . 
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